
 MINUTES
Town of Sumner- Canton Park Committee 

Monday, March 14,      5:45 pm 
Town Hall, 1550 24½ Street, Town of Sumner, Wisconsin 

Present: Joy Bartsch - Pres., Bobbi Demers - V. Pres., Judy Herrman - Sec., Stacey Tubbs
Volunteers: Don Katterhagen, Chad Smith, Heidi Smith, Scott Tubbs

Bobbi Demers called the meeting to order. 

Minutes and financial report approved

Sumner Community Foundation will match $4500.     

Heidi Smith joined the Committee and will work on the FB page

A food truck, Wienie Wagon, will be available at the Park on Tuesday nights, during the ball season.

The playground structure will arrive the end of March. Due to road conditions the planned storage area 
cannot be used. Some where else will need to be determined.

The removal and replacement of the outfield fence will occur when weather conditions permit. Cory 
will remove the fence. Scott will organize the replacement.

No work will be done on the infield until the summer season ends.

The north section of the basketball court will be removed and prepared for the playground structure.

Work dates for the fence, land prep, and playground structure to be determined.

Location for benches, playhouse, tetherball, and gaga pit need to be determined 

Scott Tubbs will check on plaques for the benches.

Don Katterhagen will check on ground cover for the playground area, determine possible location of
        flag pole, sign, and planter, and assemble the playhouse.

Chad Smith will check on cost of cement and where to get it.

Possible fund raisers were discussed: food sales, tournaments. A limited number of banners are left to 
sell.

Next meeting will be Monday, April 4, 2022, at the Park, time – 5:45

Adjourned: 8:30 pm


